
October 4, 2024 
 

Message from H & S 
 

Hello Bison Home & School Families! 
 
The BHS Home & School Executive team hope that this email finds you well!  

 
We are excited to announce that the BHS Home & School Association will host its next meeting 

on Wednesday, October 9th, 2024 at 6:30pm in the School Library.   
 
This will be our first meeting of the year and we welcome new members to join us! 

What does a Home & School Association do?  
 

The BHS Home & School Association works in collaboration with the BHS Staff, School 
Administration, and the Governing Board to help improve the quality of our children’s school life. 
With the support of the community and the staff, we host/organize events and activities to 

fundraise for major items that benefit the entire student body and the BHS community.  We are 
dedicated to enhancing the education and general well-being of our youth and also provide 

support in all areas of school life. 
 

Last school year, we: 
 

• hosted a Parent Seminar discussing techniques to help our teens to manage stress and 

anxiety;  
• celebrated our wonderful staff through a week-long Teacher & Staff Appreciation Event;  

• hosted a Comedy Night to begin a fund to rejuvenate the basketball area and courtyard! 
 
All this while fostering wonderful friendships amongst our amazing members.  And this year 

we’ve got a number of fantastic new initiatives on the books! 
 

Joining the BHS Home & School Association is a fabulous way to be involved in your child’s 
school as we raise funds towards important projects requested by the staff, admin and students 
to improve the BHS learning environment for our kids. 

 
Should you have any questions or would like some more information about joining The BHS 

Home & School Association, please consult our website at https://homeandschoolbhs.ca or 
emailing us at homeandschoolbhs@gmail.com 
 

Come on out to make some new friends and become active in helping the BHS staff, Admin and 
Students excel at what they do!   

 
Please RSVP using this link:https://homeandschoolbhs.ca/event/october-home-school-meeting/ 
 

Sincerely, 
The BHS Home & School Executive 
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